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DATE: January 18, 2002 

TO: Blanca S. Bayo, Director, Division of Records and Reporting 

FROM: Walter D'Haeseleer (Division ofth~ ComEetitive Markets and Enforcement) 
Harold Mclean (General Counsel) \(N'N'( 1}A,L--­

RE: Close Docket Request for 011394-TP 

On October 25, 2001, BellSouth Telecommunication, Inc_ filed with this Commission a 
request for approval of a one-way interconnection agreement with FTC Paging, Inc. d/b/a Florida 
Telephone Company. By letter dated December 10, 2001, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
requests the withdrawal of this agreement 

Therefore, since the Commission does not need to take any action in this matter, pursuant 
to Section 2.07-1.C.5(d) ofthe A . s ativeProcedures Manual, staffrequests that this agreement 
be withdrawn and the doc clos 0 you have any questions, or desire additional 
information, please contact 

CC: 	 BellSouth Telecommunication 
Sandy Moses 
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